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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE – MEETING SNAPSHOT 
Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee 
on 24 July 2017. 

Overview 
The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC 
(this will be held on 24 August 2017).  The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but the 
outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting. 

Decisions made by the SRC 
The SRC made the following decisions: 

• SRC Representation on the Student Experience Committee (SEC): The Student Representative 
Committee decided that the two SRC Representations on the SEC will be the Assistant Chairperson (James 
Cummins) and Treasurer (Dee Zegarac).  The Assistant Secretary (Alexander Hablutzel) will be invited to attend 
SEC meetings for the time being.  SRC noted that the SEC will be recommending to Council that there be three 
SRC representatives on SEC, and the Assistant Secretary will become a member when that is approved (sorry for 
all the acronyms!). 

• SRC Contribution to Re:Conception 2017: The Student Representative Committee allocated $50,000 for 
this event. 

• 24/7 Access to the Library and E6A Computer Laboratory: The Student Representative Committee 
supported working with the University to provide students and staff with 24/7 access to the Library and E6A 
computer laboratory, and to extend the opening hours of MUSE.  The SRC authorised Aditya Srivastava, 
Alexander Hablutzel and Sam Hurrell to work with relevant units and staff across the University and to bring a 
final proposal back to the SRC. 

Other Matters 
SRC also noted: 

• the Draft Health And Safety Policy, and agreed to provide feedback to ohs@mq.edu.au by 7 August 2017;  

• the Student Experience Project, supported by Professor Leigh Wood and Lilia Draganov.  Milind Lokhande, 
Izzie Weerasooriya, Sam Hurrell and Mahyar Pourzand have volunteered to participate in the Student 
Experience Interviews; 

• updates from Marketing and Communication and Infrastructure Sub-Committees, and that Anthony Ryan has 
volunteered to act as the Chair of the Infrastructure Sub-Committee; 

• SSAF, SRC Budget and Finance Sub-Committee members need to appoint a Chair and prepare report for the 
next SRC meeting; and 

• all SRC members should attend the Respect.Now.Always. Session on Wednesday 26 July at 12.00pm – 1.30pm, 
E6B, Room 149. 
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